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Road Construction Notices 
 
We are providing two upcoming construction notices for Moilliet Street. There will be construction on the north 
end of Moilliet Street near Birch Avenue, as well as the south end at the Quality Foods construction site near 
Despard Avenue, as follows: 
 
• Moilliet Street North near Birch Avenue; 155 Moilliet Street (formerly 161 & 173) 

Monday, April 20 to Friday, April 24 from 7 am to 5 pm daily 
 

This work will facilitate construction of sanitary sewer and storm drain service connections. During 
construction there will be single lane alternating traffic and traffic will be controlled in all directions for both 
cars and pedestrians. Please expect interruptions to traffic flow. 

 
• Moilliet Street South near Despard Avenue - 371 Alberni Highway 

Monday, April 20 to Friday, May 15 from 7 am to 5 pm daily 
 
This work will facilitate construction of sanitary and water mains. During construction there will be single 
lane alternating traffic and traffic will be controlled in all directions for both cars and pedestrians. Please 
expect interruptions to traffic flow. 

 
For more information, please contact the City’s engineering department at engineering@parksville.ca  
 

### 
 
Media contact: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  
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